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ENBB Boosters Meeting 

January 21, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 
ENHS Band Room 

 
 
Call to Order Meeting called to order by President Amanda Boulden at 6:02 p.m.  There were 14 
members present, socially distanced, as well as Dr. Coker.  No attendance sheet was circulated due to 
social distancing considerations.  
 
Minutes Approval   
 
 The meeting minutes from October, November and the December update were sent out last 
night.  No questions were asked. Christine Williams moved to approve the minutes and Lynne Vaughn 
seconded. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
 The Treasurer Report is available with the QR code. 
 
Director’s Report 
 
 Dr. Coker noted that the All State Orchestra is in the orchestra room practicing.  
 
 Dr. Coker introduced a new student teacher, Ms. Kai Robinson. She is a horn player from OSU. 
We have another student teacher, Ms. Michelle McCandlish, who will be working primarily at Cheyenne 
with Ms. Mills. 
 
 The A and B Concert bands are meeting two days a week and the Wind Ensemble is meeting 
four days a week. We are working on choosing contest pieces. The Wind Ensemble is slated to attend 
the state site reading contest at Putnam City North with OSSAA. Jazz Band is off to a really good start. 
We are looking at more challenging literature for them. Having the group split over two parts of the 
week has been challenging. We may work on some other music in the meantime. We now have 
drummers on A days and B days. We are looking at attending the OSSAA Jazz Contest in late April. 
 
 Winter Guard rehearsals are underway on Monday and Friday nights. The big challenge right 
now is funding. We did not get to do very much fundraising last spring or this year. We may look at 
doing some costume making fundraising. The staff salaries are not covered at this point. We may need 
to do an ask for more funds from the Booster specifically for the Guard. We may also need to look at a 
different financial structure for the budget next year. There are several contests planned this year such 
as Choctaw, Shawnee and Mustang for State. The need is expected to be between $3500 and $5000. 
 
 At the middle schools, both Cheyenne and Sequoyah have spring concerts on the schedule. We 
are hopeful and determined to have in-person performances with those students. 
 



   

ENHS Band Boosters Meeting 1-21-2021 2 | P a g e  

 
General Business 
 
 Concession Stand 
 No report 
   

Special Events Committee 
 No report 
  

Ways and Means  
 
 Rob is working on setting up a date for Blue and Gold sales. More information will be coming. 
 
 We hope to set up restaurant nights which may include take out or delivery. More information 
to come. 
 
 The chili cook-off is not expected to occur this year. 
 

Hospitality 
 No report 
  
New Business 
 

There was no new business. 
 
Next Meeting 
 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, February 18. 
 
Adjournment 
 

Barb Perkins moved to adjourn the meeting. Andrea Golgart seconded the motion.  The meeting 
was adjourned at 6:14 p.m. 
 
 


